
Submitter: Stacey  Phillips  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1007 

Greetings and thanks to all who are trying to help me and other innocent exonerated 

people of Oregon. Our stories are truly tragic and seeking justice has been a long 

painful and torturous haul for the exonerates and their families as well as the victims 

of the crimes that we were convicted of. Not having truth justice and fairness in their 

cases was detrimental to them and society on the whole, as well. 

I'll try to be brief and adress the compensation act.  

The 180 day timeline for swift resolution is great if it's a "shall"  

The new evidence clause is good because the truth matters.  

I proved my innocence decades ago but this helps people on both sides.  

The scholarships! Thanks! I would like to have the opportunity to give mine away if 

possible, I am now in my 60s. Starving students learning law?  

Preponderance of evidence for exonerated is a good turnaround.  

When 1554 was passed I said the DOJ would stall us till death, put us through it all 

over again. Please prove me wrong on this. 

 Earl showed us that  cruelty was the point and the DOJ was defending  lies of 

unaccountable state agents.  

Please help make the DOJ seek truth and stop defending the  atrocities afforded by 

qualified immunity.  

I was ready for a retrial decades ago and they dismissed it. I'm still here with the truth 

anytime and anywhere but a court of law with a jury of my peers would be great 

place. 

The innocent exonerated people deserve justice.  

We all do 

Thank you all so very much for time you spent on this effort to End impunity. 


